
On 13-4-2021, Shatt al-Arab University College held a workshop 

entitled (The impact of the pandemic Corona on the environment of 

small and medium-sized workers' organizations) and the workshop 

was attended by a number of professors as well as a group of 

students. The workshop has been dealing with the goal 8 (Decent 

Work and Economic Growth) of the Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

 



 


